
 
  

This is to advise the general public that The Bahamas Customs &   
Excise Department will hold its Customs Brokerage Examination 
twice a year, being the last Saturday in January and the first          
Saturday in July. 
 
The Examination will take place at Customs Headquarters,                   
University Drive and registration for same will commence the first 
working day in January and June of each year respectively. 
 
For further information, feel free to contact the Customs Training 
Unit at telephone numbers (242) 604-3117; (242) 604-3118 or 
(242) 604-3114.  
  
 

Dr. Geannine R. Moss 
Comptroller of Customs 


